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Minister Linares sends his best wishes to the Gibraltar Youth Choir 

The Minister for Culture, the Hon Steven Linares, would like to wish the very best of luck to all the 
members of the Gibraltar Youth Choir participating in the Pop Ensemble and Show Choir categories 
at the 10th World Choir Games taking place in Tshwane, South Africa from the 4th to 14th July.  

The Gibraltar Youth Choir lead by the Principal of the Gibraltar Academy of Music and Performing 
Arts, Mr Christian Santos will this week be competing amongst 1600 participants, 300 choirs and 
60 nations. 
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